
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING February 9, 2015 7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Tim Robertson, Sarah Baker, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Shannon French, Carl French 
 
Minutes from January’s meeting were read and approved.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  A letter was received from the County Planning and Zoning advising that 
the Land mapping for our area will be updated for the State of Maryland. Review and 
input will be requested from the Town. 
 
Motion was made by Tim to adjourn the meeting. Sarah seconded.  All agreed. The 
meeting adjourned at 7:21 PM. 


